
March 28, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. James Cobb 

1127 Woodland Drive 

West Columbia, SC 29169 

 

Dear Mr. Cobb: 

 

Per your request, enclosed please find a Review Board information packet.  Your name has also been 

added to our mailing list so that you be kept apprised of the Board’s activities. 

 

Thank you for your interest in the work of the Assassination Records Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure 


